
Dear FSNetwork Colleagues:

On Thursday February 23, 2023, USAID’s Bureau for Humanitarian Assistance (BHA) will host
a virtual stakeholder briefing on the Participant Financial Analysis (PFA) requirements for the
Final Fiscal Year 2023 (FY23) Request for Applications (RFA) for a Resilience Food Security
Activity (RFSA) in the Democratic Republic of the Congo (DRC) from 8:00am - 9:30am Eastern
Time (ET). The briefing will include a presentation on the language and application requirements
for the PFA portion of the revised RFSA RFA, followed by an opportunity for participants to ask
questions. The briefing and the question and answer sessions will each be approximately 45
minutes in duration.

Please note that the briefing will be recorded and by registering, you consent to attending a
recorded event.

The Agenda for the stakeholder briefing is as follows:
● Welcome and recap of PFA section of RFSA applications (purpose and context)
● RFA Language and Guidance Document (Initial financial analysis and Refined financial

analysis)
● Question and Answer Session

The briefing will be held on Google Meet and registrants will receive a link to the event upon
completing their registration.  There is no limit to the number of attendees per organization.
Participants must RSVP for this briefing by 11:59 pm ET on February 22, 2023 by entering their
name, organization, and email into the Google Form here. The meeting link and telephone
call-in number  & PIN will be shared at the end of the survey. Please save this information for
your records.

The Draft FY23 RFSA RFA for the DRC can be found on Grants.gov and USAID’s website.
Please come prepared with your questions and share this invitation with your colleagues.

Regards,

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScMkwYiVQ37b0pIUe_0FkEFPGSP2_9QI4Nh6A_FxylbDQLZIg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/search-grants.html?keywords=DRC%20RFSA
https://www.usaid.gov/humanitarian-assistance/bha-rfsa

